
Bay Oaks Quilt Guild 
Meets 6:30 PM, 2nd & 4th Thursday 
Diamondhead Baptist Church 
68780 Diamondhead Dr. North 
Diamondhead, MS 

December 13th, 2007        www.bayoaksquiltguild.org             
 
 
Treasurer’s Report    Chris Jarrell reports on our bank balance as of 12/1/07. A complete report will 
be available upon request to Chris.  
 
Web site   Check out our web site.  Gene has made some changes and improvements. 
 
 In-House Classes   It has been decided not to have in-house classes until after the quilt show in 
April. 
 
GSQA Classes    Therese has set up GSQA teacher, Connie Ewbanks, to teach a machine pieced 
class on Saturday, January 12, 2008 at the VFW in Bay St. Louis.  More information will be sent 
before the class but you can go on line at www.gulfstatesquilting.org  and look up her name for the 
class for “Rosebuds or Tulips?” 
A second GSQA class will be on Saturday, May 3, 2008.  It will be “Fractures/ 3-D Blocks” taught by 
Marilyn Rose.  
                                                                              
Show and Sale Please remember to mark your 2008 calendar for April 20th for the Show and 
Sale. Kay Buccola will be in charge and will be setting up a schedule for that day.  We will need to 
quilt the blue star quilt and also the little red plaid one to sell, please be ready to offer your quilting 
skills to get this done on time. 
 
Christmas Party, December 13th Our Christmas Party will be at Xochilt Pipers house at 6:00 
PM. Remember to bring your dish with its serving silverware.  It has been decided to assemble the 
packages for the soldiers at our January business meeting.  This gives us more time to gather what is 
needed.  Please make every effort to make as many of the cup holders as you can.  We would like 
each member to make 10 if possible.  This one item can’t be bought and we want to give each soldier 
one. 
  
Election of Officers   At our November meeting the nominating committee presented these officers 
for the ballot:  President, Gloria Burlette, Vice President, Therese Springer, Secretary, JoAnn LaLone 
and Treasurer, Chris Jarrell.  Kay Buccola was also recommended for the position of VP but at the 
meeting she withdrew her name saying that because she doesn’t have computer capability she 
thought it would be easier for the guild to have a VP that does. Kay is a very organized and valued 
member that would do a good job in any office……computer or not!  
 
Please keep me updated on any address changes so you will continue to get the newsletter. 
. 
.Don’t forget to bring your Show and Tell  
 
Sew Long, Gloria Burlette   
 

http://www.bayoaksquiltguild.org/
http://www.gulfstatesquilting.org/

